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Communication of 2 June 2009 received from 
the Permanent Mission of the United Kingdom 
regarding the Export of Nuclear Material and of 

Certain Categories of Equipment and  
Other Material 

 
 

 

 

 

1. The Director General has received a note verbale from the Permanent Mission of the United 
Kingdom, dated 2 June 2009, in which it requests that the Agency circulate to all Member States a 
letter of 28 May 2009 from the Chairman of the Zangger Committee, Mr Pavel Klucký, to the Director 
General, on behalf of the Governments of Argentina, Australia, Austria, Belgium, Bulgaria, Canada, 
China, Croatia, Denmark, Finland, France, Germany, Greece, Hungary, Ireland, Italy, Japan, 
Kazakhstan, the Republic of Korea, Luxemburg, the Netherlands, Norway, Poland, Portugal, 
Romania, the Russian Federation, Slovakia, Slovenia, South Africa, Spain, Sweden, Switzerland, 
Turkey, Ukraine, the United Kingdom and the United States of America, concerning a number of 
corrections to the communication regarding the export of nuclear material and of certain categories of 
equipment and other material published in INFCIRC/209/Rev.2. 

2. In the light of the wish expressed in the above-mentioned note verbale, the text of the note 
verbale as well as the letter are hereby reproduced for the information of all Member States. 
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